Coal Creek Oil Co.
Graham #1
H-20-29N-11W

RE: Field trip to check location of W.E.Duggen #1 in H20-29N-11W

Raymond Barnes took me to the location of the W.E. Duggen #1 which was plugged in 1987.
The Graham #1 is located appx. 75 ft. north & east of the Duggen #1. At the time of P&A of
the Duggen well the Graham #1 was open with a 12" csg. full of water that had gas bubbling
to the surface. Since that time the 12" csg. has collapsed & it will be necessary to dig down
below the surface & tie back into csg. At that time Charles Gholson requested that the well be
plugged due to the wells potential hazard . See Charles letter dated 1-11-1988.

Johnny Robinson
NMOCD



